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Pîjashig, Tunngasugit, Tawaw, Welcome to the Carleton 
University Institute on the Ethics of Research with 
Indigenous Peoples (CUIERIP).

CUIERIP is a week-long summer institute where Indigenous 
and non-Indigenous researchers learn about the ethics of 
research with Indigenous communities, particularly First 
Nations, Inuit and Métis in Canada. Participants learn in a 
collaborative environment and are led by Carleton faculty, 
research ethics professionals, and community-based 
researchers.

Whether you are a graduate student starting a new 
project or an experienced researcher who wants to return 
to the evolving field of Indigenous research ethics, you 
will leave CUIERIP with new perspectives and skill sets.

For information about registration, featured speakers, 
dates and funding, please visit www.carleton.ca/
indigenousresearchethics/.

Questions regarding CUIERIP can be directed to  
cuierip@carleton.ca.


